
Friday 10th June 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

 

 

 

  

    
 

 
   

           

Maths: 
Next week we will be learning 
about doubling. We hope the 

children will gain a quick recall of 
doubling numbers to 10.  

E.g. double 4 is 8.   

 

Phonics: 
We have been continuing to recap  

phase 2 and 3 sounds.  
Please continue lots of practice 
writing sentences encouraging 

your child to use their sounds and 
clear finger spaces.  

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Topic: 
Next week we are reading Julia 

Donaldson’s ‘Tyrannosaurus 
Drip’. We will focus on the 

rhyme and carry out lots of fun 
dinosaur themed activities! 

Caterpillars  
 

We have some caterpillars that we will watch turn 
into beautiful butterflies! The children have really 

enjoyed looking at the caterpillars this week. They are 
growing big and strong, ready to form their cocoons.  

 
 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
 
Transitions: Mr Queralt’s assembly this week was all about transitions - getting prepared to 
move up to the next year group and talking about how the Reception children won’t be the 
youngest in the school soon and will have some responsibility for helping the younger children. 
Next Wednesday: We will be taking the children to spend half an hour in each of the year 1 
classrooms to do two art/craft activities. This will give them a feel for the Year 1 classrooms 
before their formal transition day on Wednesday 6th July. 
You will find out which Year 1 class your child will be in on Wednesday 22nd June.  

Have a lovely, sunny weekend. 
 
 
 
 


